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PSEG LONG ISLAND 

COMMERCIAL EFFICIENCY PROGRAM 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
Document #:  CEP 2023-04 

Announcement Date:  June 23, 2023 
 

RE: 2023 Technical Assistance Program Update  
 

 

 

PSEG Long Island is announcing the following changes to the 2023 Commercial Efficiency Program 

(CEP) Technical Assistance Program. 

 

 

2023 Technical Assistance Program 

 

Effective immediately, PSEG LI’s 2023 Technical Assistance Program has been oversubscribed and we 

will no longer be accepting applications.  

 

We will launch the 2024 Technical Assistance Program on or about November 1st, 2023. We look 

forward to receiving your new applications at that time.  

 

 

The PSEG Long Island Energy Efficiency team holds Open House Events every Friday from 9AM to 

10AM at the TRC office at 395 North Service Road, Suite 409, Melville, NY 11747. 

 

Questions or concerns with program updates should be directed to the Commercial Efficiency Program 

Mailbox CEPLI@pseg.com, or to the PSEG Long Island Infoline (800-692-2626).  

 

PSEG Long Island | Commercial Efficiency Program 

395 North Service Rd, STE 409 | Melville, NY 11747 

CEPLI@PSEG.com | www.PSEGLINY.com 
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